Saunders, Richard L. - PDR

From: Bob Graham <rdgraham17@comcast.net>
Sent: Monday, March 21, 2022 9:21 AM

To: PDR Land Use Admin

Subject: 417 Libbie Av.condo site

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize the sender's
address and know the content is safe.

Subject: 417 Libbie Av.condo site

I feel it is not good for the area. It will adversely affect traffic density on an already choked area.
It will detract from the neighborhood’s appeal. The only reason for approval is to increase tax
revenue for the city. It is highly unlikely that Westhampton would ever benefit from it. We don’t
want to become another Tyson’s Corner!

Sent from my iPhone



